

Welcome to the latest THORL newsletter.

PDF Version for ease of reading available on the THORL website. <u>HERE</u>

In this newsletter:

Results of Round 5 Round 6 of the THORL Season Slot Car Festival 2018

THORL Round 5 - February 25th @ North London (NLSME)



Round 5 of the THORL Championship, was hosted by North London Slot Car Cub (North London Society of Model engineers), on a rather chilly, Sunday 25th February.

A 96ft track was laid on the top of North Londons BSCRA track. Winning all 4 races for the second round in a row was Tony Baldock.

The Winners for the day were:

Formula HO: Tony Baldock AFX Le Mans: Tony Baldock Sports Prototype: Tony Baldock GT Jet: Tony Baldock

Concours Winners: Jim, Mike, Al and Ray.

Many thanks to John Ovens and Clive for setting the track and helping throughout the weekend. Many thanks to N'Iondon and John O for the use of the venue.

All the pictures, Results and tables can be found on the THORL website and the Race page can be found HERE.

THORL Round 6 - March 25th @ Pinewood Raceway, Wokingham

THORL Round 5 will be held at Pinewood Raceway, Wokingham, Berkshire on 25th March.

The track will be laid atop the 1.32 track at the Raceway.

Full directions to the club can be found on the THORL Website HERE.

Doors will open at 08:45 with racing the first of 4 classes starting at 10am. Club Cars and all other equipment is available to borrow for those wishing to have a go.



UK Slot Car Festival 2018

The 2018 Slot Car Festival is held over the weekend of 18/19th May. This is the single largest Slot Car event in the UK. We will be taking a mix of tracks to the HO Zone, joining Minic and Matchbox Powertrack layouts. Please let us know if you can help out over the weekend, and if you would like to display in the HO Zone.



More details of our events are available on the website and on our <u>Facebook Page</u>.

News, information, and the latest results can be found on the <u>THORL</u> website.

Links to other HO Clubs and Organisations can be found in the LINKS page of the website.

If you would like to be involved with THORL or would like more information or advice on HO Scale Slot cars, please get in touch.

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this newsletter, but if you would prefer not to receive e-mails from THORL, please reply to with 'No Thanks' as the subject. www.thorl.co.uk